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October 14, 2022 
 
 
The Honorable Detroit City Council 
ATTN: City Clerk Office 
200 Coleman A. Young Municipal Center 
Detroit MI  48226 
 
RE:  The Detroit Public Safety Foundation request to accept the Drive to Thrive 
Grant 
 
General Motors has awarded the Detroit Public Safety Foundation (DPSF) with the 
Drive to Thrive Grant for a total of $125,000.00. There is no match requirement for this 
grant. The total project cost is $125,000.00. 
 
The objective of the grant is to support the Drive to Thrive Program. The funding allotted 
to DPSF will be utilized to continue providing subsidized drivers training and 
mentoring/educational classes for Detroit students.  
 
I respectfully ask your approval to accept and appropriate funding in accordance with 
the attached resolution. 
 
Sincerely,             
              
/9/          /13/   
              
Terri Daniels                 
Director of Grants, Office of Development and Grants  
 
CC:           /6/        
Sajjiah Parker, Assistant Director, Grants   
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Office of Development and Grants 
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RESOLUTION 
 
 
 

Council Member_______________________________ 
 
 
WHEREAS, the Detroit Public Safety Foundation has been awarded a grant from General Motors, 
in the amount of $125,000.00, to support the Drive to Thrive Program; now 
 
 
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Detroit Public Safety Foundation is hereby authorized 
to accept the Drive to Thrive Grant, from General Motors. 

DocuSign Envelope ID: EC29D88E-A4D7-4366-9556-1E0F70A4FF2F



1

Gregory Andrews

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] $125,000 from GM Drive to Thrive 

 
 

From: Patti Kukula <pkukula@detroitpublicsafety.org>  
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2022 12:00 PM 
To: Gregory Andrews <andrewsgr@detroitmi.gov> 
Cc: Karen Brown <brownka@detroitmi.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] $125,000 from GM Drive to Thrive  
 
Hello! Drive to Thrive revived a $125000 grant. T here is no agreeme nt Dear Patricia Kuk ula, Congratulations! Ge neral Motors is please d to support the following program: Drive to Thrive. An Electronic Funds Tra nsfer (EFT), i n the amount of $1 25,00 0. 00,  
ZjQcmQRYFpfptBa nnerStart 

 

This Message Is From an External Sender  

ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious when opening attachments or clicking links.  
 

ZjQcmQRYFpfptBa nnerE nd 

 
Hello!  Drive to Thrive revived a $125000 grant.  There is no agreement  
 
 
Dear Patricia Kukula, 
 
Congratulations! General Motors is pleased to support the following program: Drive to Thrive. An Electronic 
Funds Transfer (EFT), in the amount of $125,000.00, has been initiated to the bank account provided in our 
system. You can expect the EFT within 20 days. 
 
General Motors is committed to serving and improving communities around the world, with a vision of making 
them smarter, safer and more sustainable. This vision is made possible through the diligent work of nonprofit 
partners such as yourself.  
 
By receiving these funds, you agree to comply with the terms and conditions of the grant throughout the grant 
period and confirm that there has been no change in your IRS 501(c)(3) tax classification. You also confirm 
that there have been no goods or services rendered to General Motors in exchange for these funds. 
 
We offer our best wishes for success in the implementation of your funded program. To ensure success, you 
will be required to report out on your progress, successes, challenges and results through the submission of an 
interim Impact Report and a final Impact Report. 
 
Until then, your General Motors program officer is available to provide you with any assistance along the way.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
General Motors Corporate Giving 
 
 
CG/JMAIL/250332651 
 
Patti Kukula 
1313 434 2761 
Sent by IPhone 
>> Please excuse my brevity, errors, & omissions this message was sent from my iPhone. 
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